
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
CITY OF SEDRO-WOOLLEY 

Amendments to Development Regulations 
 

The City of Sedro-Woolley Planning Commission will hold public hearings on May 16, 

2017 at 6:30 PM, at the Sedro-Woolley Council Chambers located at 325 Metcalf Street, 

to hear testimony regarding following proposed amendments to the City’s Development 

Regulations: 

 

1. Modifications to the Chapter 2.90 SWMC to amend errors and inconsistencies in the 

Consolidated Planning Procedures. 

2. Modifications to Title 17 SWMC to create a definition and define which zoning 

designation assisted living facilities for senior citizens may be located. 
       

Interested parties can comment on the proposed changes in writing or at the hearings.  

Written comments must be received by 4:30 PM May 16, 2017 to be considered at this 

public hearing. Send written comments to: Sedro-Woolley Planning Department, 325 

Metcalf Street, Sedro-Woolley, WA 98284. Complete project files are available for 

review at the Planning Department between the hours of 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday 

through Friday. The Sedro-Woolley Planning Commission will make a recommendation 

to the City Council on the proposed amendments. 
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